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Malcolm X College Faculty & Staff
Higher Learning Commission
Presentation at Annual Meeting

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that Malcolm X College faculty and staff made a presentation entitled
“Linking Classroom Practices to the College Mission Statement” at the
110™ Annual Meeting of The Higher Learning Commission, North Central
Association of Colleges and Schools, Chicago, IL, April 12, 2005; and

that the presentation is based on an on-going mission statement revision
project conducted college wide for the past 18 months with participation
of 14 committee members and input from the college family. Professor
M. Gabriela Muralles-Ball (Language & Literature), Professor Arnell
Harrts (Humanities & Fine Arts), Dr. Ranfen Li, Interim Dean of
Instruction and Ms. Cecile Regner, Vice President for Faculty &
Instruction represented the college for the presentation; and

that the presentation allowed us to engage in intellectual and academic
exchange with faculty and administrators from other colleges and

universities in the North Central region, and also encouraged our faculty to
participate in professional development activities.

Respectfully submitted,
Wayne D. Watson

Chancellor
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